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Regulatory Law Department 

 

 

 

 

March 31, 2008 

 

 

Via E-mail and  

Overnight Mail 

 

 

Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 

 Re: Docket No. UT-063061 – Eschelon Arbitration 

  Request for Continuance of Deadline 

 

Dear Ms. Washburn: 

 
Qwest is writing to request a continuance of the deadline for filing a compliant ICA in this 
matter.  Qwest will be filing a petition for review of the Arbitrator’s decision, and asks that 
the deadline for filing an ICA be extended to a date 30 days after the Commission’s final 
order resolving the issues in this matter.  Eschelon does not oppose such an extension. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Lisa A. Anderl 

 

LAA/llw 

 

cc: All parties of record (via e-mail and U.S. Mail) 

 

 


